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World Earth Day- 2022 
 Dated: 23/04/2022 

 

On 23rd of 2022, Department of Environmental Science, Government Degree College D H 

Pora, organized a Student Seminar on the World Earth Day-2022. Three students namely Fizzat 

Shafi of B.A. 3rd Semester (Roll. No. 8037), Mohasina Saslaam of B.A. 2nd Semester (Roll. No. 

10330) and Faisal Khursheed of B.A. 2nd Semester (Roll. No. 10112) of the college delivered their 

presentations related to the theme. Dr. Suhaib A. Bandh, Head Department of Environmental 

Science, GDC D.H. Pora, presided over the function by presenting opening remarks about the 

seminar and by moderating the program. The programme was attended by Prof. Gulzar Ahmad 

Bhat, Dr. Hilal Ahmad Shah, Mr. Hilal Ahmad Bhat, Prof. Mohammad Amin Mir, Dr. Nadiya 

Muzaffar, Mr. Lateef Ahmad Sheikh, Zahida Akhter and all the 2nd and 3rd Semester students of 

the college. Mr. Sameer Ahmad, the College Library Bearer provided technical support for the 

program that concluded with a formal vote of thanks by Prof. Rohit-ul-Bashir, Head Department 

of Economics. 
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